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Sanaa Badri Semon <sanaa.semon@gmail.com>

A Warm Farewell to Kevin and Lucas


Briar Oaks <input@briaroaks.com> Wed, Jun 23, 2021 at 11:45 AM
To: Brittaney Pitts-Gause <secretary@briaroaks.com>, "atlarge@briaroaks.com" <atlarge@briaroaks.com>, "jeff@briaroaks.com"
<jeff@briaroaks.com>, "treasurer@briaroaks.com" <treasurer@briaroaks.com>, "vp@briaroaks.com" <vp@briaroaks.com>

The HOA Board would like to extend our best wishes to Kevin Dehlinger and Lucas Castaño, as both will be moving from Briar Oaks
next month. 

Kevin served our community as the HOA Vice President. He’s made key contributions during his tenure and was instrumental in moving
our efforts forward this year. We appreciate the knowledge and professionalism he brought to the Board.

Lucas served two terms on the ARC Committee and was very gracious with his time. He brought terrific insight to the committee and
helped facilitate all projects, ensuring your requests were handled in a fair and timely manner.

We thank you for volunteering your time to Briar Oaks. Both families were a wonderful part of our little community and they will be
greatly missed. Please join us in wishing them well!

The Board will take this time to reorganize in their absence.

Sincerely,
The Briar Oaks BOD


